PS 150Q

www.ps150q.org

40-01 43rd Avenue * Sunnyside, New York 11104 *TEL. 718-784-2252 * FAX: 718-729-7823

Carmen Parache, Principal, Zulma Tanzer, Assistant Principal Onalis Hernandez, Assistant Principal Ismael Perez, Assistant Principal

September 18, 2014

Dear 6th Grade Parents,

As you know, your child will be applying to middle school this year. You probably have a lot of questions about the process. Please attend the middle school fair that will be taking place on Thursday, October 2, 2014 at IS 204. It will give you the opportunity to speak to representatives from all district 30 middle schools.

I am also sending you District 24 and 30 directories. Please make sure that you hold on to these booklets. They contain a lot of important information about the different middle school options. You will need to refer to these directories when you complete the middle school application which will be sent out in a few weeks. I will also be holding middle school information sessions in October at our school. Your child will receive a flyer with the session dates in a few days.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (718) 383-7495. Thank You!

77. 1 .1 .1	Sincerely,	
TH: 1 .1 .1		
Lilamole otle Alleronom	Elizabeth Alvare	
School Counselor	Elizabetti Alvare	L

PS 150Q

www.ps150q.org

40-01 43rd Avenue * Sunnyside, New York 11104 *TEL. 718-784-2252 * FAX: 718-729-7823

Carmen Parache, Principal, Zulma Tanzer, Assistant Principal Onalis Hernandez, Assistant Principal Ismael Perez, Assistant Principal

September 18, 2014

Dear 5th Grade Parents,

As a 5th grade student, your child has many options this year. Your child has the option of applying to middle this year. Your child can also stay at our school for another year and complete 6th grade at PS 150. If you would like to explore the different option please feel free to attend the middle school fair that will be taking place on Thursday, October 2, 2014 at IS 204. It will give you the opportunity to speak to representatives from all district 30 middle schools.

I am also sending you District 24 and 30 directories. Please make sure that you hold on to these booklets. They contain a lot of important information about the different middle school options for the 2014-15 school year. You will need to refer to these directories when you complete the middle school application which will be sent out in a few weeks. I will also be holding middle school information sessions in October at our school. Your child will receive a flyer with the session dates in a few days.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (718) 383-7495. Thank You!